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(State-Owned Company) 

 
 

NOTICE TO THE MARKET 
 

 
Caixa Econômica Federal (“CAIXA”) announces to the Brazilian society, to its clients and 
employees, and to the market in general that the Board of Directors accepted, on this date, 
a resignation letter, delivered by Mr. Marcelo Campos Prata, as Vice-President of Logistics, 
Operations and Security. 
 
While the selection of the new officer takes place, Mr. Marconi Nogueira Placido dos Santos, 
the Executive Director of Operations will be responsible for the Vice-Presidency of Logistics, 
Operations and Security. 
 
CAIXA thanks Mr. Prata for his contributions, professionalism, and dedication, wishing him 
success in the new challenges. 
 
 
 

Brasília, July 02, 2024 
 
 
 

Marcos Brasiliano Rosa 
CFO 

Caixa Econômica Federal 


